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A big ‘Hello’ and ‘Welcome’ to all our 
new Reception children who have 
now started their school journey 
here at Churchfields Infants and 
Nursery.  It has been lovely popping 
around to the classes to meet all of 
our new children. 

 
 

 

 
PARENT WORKSHOPS 

 
Please take note of the dates for our 
curriculum workshops.  You will 
receive letters nearer the workshop 
dates giving more details.  To 
accommodate as many parents as 
possible each year group has one 
evening session and one daytime 
session.  Please note that the 
content of these will be exactly the 
same, so there is no need to attend 
both.  Please do come along to one 
of these sessions as there will be an 
opportunity to meet your child’s 
teacher and there will be lots of 
useful information about the year 
group including the curriculum that 
will be covered this year.  We look 
forward to seeing you at the relevant 
workshop for your child. 
 

 

KEEPING IN TOUCH 
As you may have seen, we are busy 
creating our exciting, new website 
which we will launch in January.  
Please look at our Newsletters, which 
are displayed on our notice board, 
inside the Nursery and on the website, 
to keep up to date with news and 
events.  Please also follow us on 
Twitter @churchfieldsinf. 

 
SCOOTERS 

 
As you know, our school is accessed 
by a steep slope which is busy and 
crowded during drop off and collection 
times.  Unfortunately, it is simply not 
safe to allow our pupils to ride on 
scooters with the number of children 
and their families who are present 
before and after school.  Many of our 
families have younger siblings and we 
would not wish to see anyone injured 
by children riding scooters down the 
slope or in our playgrounds. 
 

I understand that for many, 
encouraging your child to ride to school 
on a scooter has many benefits and 
helps to keep our children active and 
healthy.  I am continuing to investigate 
the possibility of installing a scooter 
park to enable children to ride to school 
but space is very tight with our 480 
pupils who may wish to use it.  
 

In the meantime please do not bring 
scooters onto the school premises and 
help us to maintain the safety at our 
school for all our children and their 
families. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Mrs J. Anderson 
Head teacher 

 

ARCHERY 

 
Year 2 have been having fun learning 
archery during their PE lessons. Year 1 
are looking forward to starting multi skills 
next week. 

 
Diary Dates 

 
 

 

18 Sept - Y2 Parent Workshop –  
  7 pm 
20 Sept - Y2 Parent Workshop –  
  2.15 pm 
26 Sept - Y1 Parent Workshop – 
  7 pm 
27 Sept - Y1 Parent Workshop –  
  2.15 pm 
2 Oct - Reception Parent 
  Workshop – 7 pm 
4 Oct - Reception Parent 
  Workshop – 2.15 pm 
7 Oct - Nursery Parent 
  Workshop – 9.00 am 
11 Oct - Nursery Parent 
  Workshop – 2.15 pm 
21-25 Oct - HALF TERM 
28 Oct - Staff Training Day 
29 Oct - Pupils Return 
20 Dec - Term ends 
6 Jan - Pupils Return 
17-21 Feb - HALF TERM 
24 Feb - Staff Training Day 
3 Apr - Term ends 
20 Apr - Pupils Return 
8 May - Bank Holiday 
25-29 May  HALF TERM 
1 Jun - Staff Training Day 
20 Jul - Staff Training Day 
21 Jul - Term ends 
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